
RESOLUTION U-17-09 
TOWN OF SACKVILLE 
 
Moved by Councillor Andrew Black and Seconded by Councillor Bruce Phinney that 
 
Whereas The New Brunsiwck Department of Environment and Local Government has 
received the McKendy Report on “Improving Regional Service Commissions in New Brunswick” 
and is currently consulting with the regional levels of Government; AND 
 
Whereas The delivery and costs of local services and programs being delivered by regional 
Governments has significant implications for local communities; AND 
 
Whereas There has not been any communication on this matter with the local 
Governments and no indication of an intent to consult directly with the local municipalities; 
AND 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Town of Sackville hereby requests UMNB to 
formally approach the New Brunswick Department of Environment and Local Government to 
engage in consultation process with local municipalities on the affects and implications of 
proposed policy changes and be open to exploring other viable options. 
 


